From: Troy Crews <tcrews@ columbiacountyfla.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 8, 2025 1:50 PM
To: William Goodin <wgoodin@columbiacountyfla.com>; brad@sharksignsofnefl.com

Cc: Karen Aiken-Smoot <ksmoot@columbiacountyfla.com:
Subject: RE: Russells 7015 W US Hwy 90

Yes, just wind load engineering and site'plan with application for building permit. | assume going back in same location.

From: William Goodin <wgoodin@ columbiacountyfla.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 8, 2025 11:41 AM
To: brad@sharksignsofnefl.com

Cc: Troy Crews <tcrews@ columbiacountyfla.com>; Karen Aiken-Smoot <ksmoot@ columbiacountyfla.com:>
Subject: FW: Russells 7015 W US Hwy 90

A zoning permit for the sign replacement will not be necessary.

You would possibly need building permits for the electrical portion and footer.

| have copied our building official on this email and will speak with him when he gets back into office.

Louie Goodin
Columbia County Planner
386.754.7119

From: brad@sharksignsofnefl.com <brad@sharksignsofnefl.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 8, 2025 11:34 AM

To: William Goodin <wgoodin@columbiacountyfla.com>

Subject: Russells 7015 W US Hwy 90

Mr Goodin,

Thanks for taking the call. This sign is what we believe was there to begin with. We are adding the bracing and about 2ft in height. The roof that you may see in google maps photos will not be going back so that should take some of the wind load off. From what | could tell from my on-site visit, the poles had little
to no concrete and | don’t think were buried as deep as we are proposing..

Thanks,
Brad Raulerson

Shark Signs of NEFL, Inc.
904-766-6222




